
 

 

 
 

 

    
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Jesus’ disciples were 
amazed at what they 

could do in the power of 
Jesus’ name. But Jesus 

reminded them not to 
rejoice because of what 

they could do, but 
because God called them 

His children!  
 

In assembly this week, 
children were inspired to 
know that with Jesus they 

too can do incredible 
things in His name, and 

whilst they may find 
reward on Earth, their 

real reward waits for them 
in Heaven. 

Congratulations to all our Year 2 pupils 

who have graduated their First Strings 

Programme with a fabulous concert for 

parents and loved ones at the Royal 

Academy of Music on Tuesday 8th 

July.  Three of the children will join two 

graduates from last year and continue 

their music journey at the Royal Academy 

on a Saturday.  Those parents who wish for 

their children to continue learning violin 

can access lessons with our 

peripatetic violin teacher who comes to 

school.  Details can be sought from the 

School Office.  However, those children 

who wish to continue cello learning or 

indeed another instrument, please take a 

look at the Southwark Saturday 

Music Centre by using the link below. 

 

https://www.southwarkmusicser

vice.org.uk/what-we-

do/saturday-music-

centre/saturday-centre 

 

Please look out for your child’s 
school report which will be 

coming home with them on 
Monday. All parents are invited 
into school to discuss any issues 
or see their child’s work straight 

after school on Wednesday. 

Please ensure your child brings a carrier bag 

into school with them on THURSDAY 17th so 

that they can take home their exercise 

books and work for the year! 

FRIDAY 18th 

JUNE 

EARLY 

FINISH OF 

1.30PM 
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Thank you to all the parents that attended the leavers mass for Year 6 this week and 
well done to all the children who had a reading! We are so proud of you all and 

cannot believe you only have a week left of primary school! Parents please remember 
to join us on our last day of term Friday  18th June, at 9.15am for Year 6 leavers 

assembly. We look forward to seeing you there. 

This term Year 5 have been learning 
how to sail at Millwall Dock! They 
learned how to put the sails up, tie 

knots, set up the rudder and steer the 
boat by using the tiller! In the words of 
the children themselves it was, ‘fun, 

exciting, adventurous and challenging! 
However the best part of all was 

jumping in the dock at the end of the 5 
weeks’. 


